
QUEEN MARY SCHOOL     

Cir. No.57 / 2019-20.           Forms 5  to 8                24
th

 January , 2020. 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
We take great pride in celebrating our freedom each year.  This year too the Republic Day 

programme is scheduled to begin at 7.30 a.m. on Sunday, 26
th

 January, 2020.  The students 

must report by 7.30 a.m. to school.  The students will leave by 8.30 a.m. 

Students of Std 8 Alpha who are in the Colour Party must report to School at 7.15 a.m.  

 

Attendance is compulsory.  Students must be punctual to school.  They must be dressed 

neatly in their complete school uniform thereby honouring their country at large. 

 

Students travelling by school bus will have to make their own arrangements as this facility will 

not be available on Republic Day. 

 

Forms 1 to 4 will have a holiday. 

 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

Ms. G. Mathias 

Principal 
 
 
 
 


